
 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 
Continuation of the Partnership Agreements with The School Board and Barry 

University, Florida Atlantic University, and Florida International University 

(hereafter called The Universities). 

 
The Agreements provide graduate level social work interns with field placement 

experience in Broward County Public Schools.  It also provides operating guidelines for 

the internship placement of The Universities’ School of Social Work graduate students 

within the District.  The graduate student interns will expand the provision of the social 

work, family counseling, and therapeutic services to students and their families while 

performing a minimum of 640 hours of service per intern, under the supervision of 

School Social Workers. Through this partnership, the District receives the equivalent of 

at least six (6) full-time social workers.  

 

There is no financial impact to the District. 

 

The last Agreements were signed 3/20/2013, F-3. 


